
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Re: Young Voices 2025 

We are very excited to announce that we will be attending Young Voices on the 

27th January 2025, at the Utilita Arena in Sheffield. We are inviting all of KS2 

to attend, with a handful of eager year 2 children. I hope every child will join us 

in what I can only describe, from personal experience, an opportunity not to be 

missed. The event is nothing other than spectacular, for both children and 

adults, and the evening is one the children will never forget.  

We will be travelling by Kettlewells coaches, leaving school at approximately 

11.30 for an afternoon of rehearsals with the other 5000 children that will be 

singing in the YV choir. The show will take place in the evening and we should be 

back at school approximately 10.30. Due to the late evening, a staggered start 

will be operated for all attendees on the following school day. More specific 

details will be provided closer to the time.  

School will be funding a majority of the cost, but with the cost of transport 

being extremely high, any financial contribution would be greatly appreciated. A 

payment item is currently on ParentPay if you would like to contribute. Any 

amount will be greatly received.  

Young Voices T-shirts for the event are optional to buy for your child. They are 

white with the YV logo on the front. These are available to buy from the Young 

Voices Music Room, along with the parent tickets to watch the show. We would 

strongly recommend you attend the performance as the sight of between 5000 

– 7000 children all singing the same song with the same dance moves is nothing 

less than breath-taking. For safeguarding reasons, you will not have any contact 

with your child at any point throughout the evening, they will be looked after by 

the school staff for the whole event.  



If you would like to purchase tickets for the concert ( we strongly advice you do 

this quickly as our evening is selling fast) please follow the link below. The T-

shirts are also available, along with the songs we will be singing and, of course, 

the dance moves.  

I for one can not wait and we hope to see as many of you there as possible, 

supporting the children of Misson Primary School. 

If you have any questions at this stage, please do not hesitate to contact me or 

you child’s class teacher. We will try our best to answer any queries. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Mitchell 

Office Manager  

 

The Link to the Young Voices Music Room: 

 

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=NjY2Ni8xNzI4MjIyMjcz 

 

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=NjY2Ni8xNzI4MjIyMjcz

